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September 23, 2002                                                                  D&DOD-130 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE DAIRY INDUSTRY 
 
 
 
 
SUBJECT:   SOURCES SOUGHT TO EXCHANGE PUDDING FOR  
                  NONFAT DRY MILK 
 
 
 
 
 
The Kansas City Commodity Office on September 20, 2002, posted a Sources Sought Notice 
seeking qualified companies to exchange ready-to-eat and instant pudding for Commodity Credit 
Corporation-owned nonfat dry milk.  
 
The notice can be found at the following Internet location:  
 

http://www.eps.gov/spg/USDA/FSA/index.html 
 
This is not a formal solicitation but a request for interested parties to provide information by 
September 30, 2002. 
 
Any questions regarding this program should be directed to: Wayne Oliver at 
waoliver@kcc.fsa.usda.gov or FAX 816-823-4195. 
 
 
 
 
 
George W. Aldaya 
Director 
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